
Memorial Park – 2012 

Archeological Study 

In 2012 Mehgen Reedy 

Pace and several IUP 

students conducted an 

archeological study of a 

portion of the southwest 

quadrant of Memorial 

Park. Three previously 

unknown gravesites were 

discovered. Two of the 

locations contained tombstones that were buried underneath the 

topsoil. Information contained on two of the headstones is shown 

below: 

 

A third grave, which appeared to be a child’s grave, was also 

uncovered during the study. 


